Announcement

Subject: Temporary Suspension of all Consular Services
from 28 September - 2 October 2020

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Royal Thai Embassy needs to
suspend all consular services from 28 September - 2 October 2020.

For the issuance of the Certificates of Entry (COE) and visas, please
contact the Embassy through e-mail and/or telephone. Once visa application is
approved, you may be requested to go to the Royal Thai Honorary Consulate-General
in Amsterdam for submitting documents (hard copy) and visa issuance.




